From: Barrie Fletton [mailto:Barrie.Fletton@tattsgroup.com}

Sent: Thursday, 10-July 2008 10:52 aM

To: Dick MeTlwain

Subject: RE: Flash: Wagering - Penny Begins to Drop on Race Fields
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CON2.313

Dick

We have always thought 0ld should com out about neutral, SA might even be in front and
whilst we have no arrangement with NT racing, we can claw back product fee in NT from
.the wagering tax. Qld and SA have a right of claw back in the PPA/RDA. I think the
only organisation with all the data on values of imports/exports by State is RISA, and
I will see if we can get hold of this via QR. In any event, there will be no net cost
to UNiTAB Wagering from the potential collapse of the gentlemen’'s agreement.

Barxrie Fletton
Chief Executive - UNiTAB Wagering
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